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Diary Dates 
 

Bank Holiday  
Monday 2nd May 
(school closed) 

 
Y2 Victorian Day 

Mon 23rd May 
 

May Half Term 
School finishes Thurs 
26th May and returns 

Mon 6th June  

As we are part of the Healthy 
Schools scheme we encourage 

children to bring healthy 
snacks for play times, for      

example fruit/yoghurt/cereal 
bars.  

Crisps, chocolates and sweets 
should not be sent into school 

for break times. 
Please also be mindful about  
ingredients of foods you are 

sending in as we are a nut free 
school. 

Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
It has been an excellent start to the summer term; children have  

returned ready to continue their learning.                                      
Reception had their first assembly on Wednesday - it was wonderful 
to see all of the learning that has taken place over the Spring term. 
Year 2 & 6 have been preparing for their upcoming SATs - we wish 

them good luck!                                                                                       
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
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Fundraising enrichment have been lucky enough to have some very interesting 
visitors in school recently! 

PC Gritto and 
PCSO Migas 
came to visit 
last week…. 

 Katie from Canal River 
Trust came to talk about 

the  importance of  
safety around open  

water and rivers and 
what to do in an 

 emergency. 

Attendance 
Please be reminded 
that if your child is 
absent from school 
the office must be 

notified before 
9.30am. 

Failure to do this will 
result in unauthorised 
mark being applied to 

the register which 
will affect your 

child’s attendance 
record.  

Thank you! 


